
Andrew Beattie

From: Joe Aad <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 11:45 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications as they are not suitable for the surrounding area, these additions will cause

considerable air, noise and visual pollution, increase truck movements on already conjested roads. The location of

these modification requests should not be adjacent to residential neighbourhood specifically crushing of unknown
material due to serious health risks associated with dust specifically silica and asbestos, also of major concern is the

impact on local ecosystems within the Georges River and surrounding area.

Yours sincerely,

Joe Aad
Moorebank, New South Wales, 2170, Australia
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